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Date: January 27, 2020 

To: Broward & Palm Beach County Taxicab Companies, 

From: Ivan Cotayo, Passenger Transportation Coordinator, DTPW 
Passenger Transportation Regulatory Division 

Subject: Super Bowl LIV – Taxicab Stand – Hard Rock Stadium    

 
Dear Broward and Palm Beach Taxicab Companies, 
 
As you are aware, Super Bowl LIV will be in the beautiful Miami this Sunday, February 2, 2020 at the Hard Rock 
Stadium in Miami Gardens.  The kickoff will be at 6:30pm and end roughly at 10:00pm.  It is expected that over 
90,000 fans will be attending, and it is anticipated that there will be a high demand for taxicab service. 
 
In an effort to provide additional transportation service to the public, the Passenger Transportation Regulatory 
Division (PTRD) of the Department of Transportation and Public Works will be allowing licensed Broward and 
Palm Beach County taxicabs to pick-up passengers at Hard Rock Stadium during this event only.  Any passenger 
pick-up at locations other than Hard Rock Stadium will be considered a violation of Chapter 31 and will be cited 
accordingly. 
 
NFL is requesting that taxicab drivers desiring to work this event line up on NW 199th Street east of NW 26th 
Avenue (see below).  POLICE WILL ALLOW TAXICABS THROUGH CLOSURES. 

 
WE NEED ALL CABS AVAILABLE TO START LINE UP ON NW 199TH STREET, EAST OF NW 26TH AVENUE AT 8:00PM.  
 
Drivers returning to the stadium must take NW 199th Street west bound to NW 26th Avenue.  Police will allow 
taxicab through closure at NW 14th Court.  

As a professional taxicab driver, you are an ambassador for the Miami-Dade County.  Please maintain a 
professional appearance and provide excellent customer service.  There will be zero tolerance on overcharge and 
not engaging the taxicab meter.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 


